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Comment Text : 
-->I have been a resident of southern Nevada for fifteen years now. I am 
writing to oppose the proposed redesign at Yucca Mountain. 

This whole project is a red herring. Any move to redesign a facility that is 
already scientifically uncertain is ridiculous. The Yucca site should never 
have been chosen in the first place. Also, the fact that the site does not 
have a license to operate should make any proposed changes premature, not to 
say irresponsible. 

The Nuclear Waste Policy Act states in no uncertain terms that there will be 
no "interi'mV storage in Nevada. Thus this proposal is potentially illegal on 
top of being irresponsible. 

The DOE must fully consider the "No Actionu alternative and end all plans to 
build this facility in Nevada. There are other places that would like to have 
a nuclear waste repository and that are more suitable. 



In case I have not been clear enough: I do not want this facility in my state. 
Please shelve it. 
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